
 
From: Melvin Collins  
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 9:14 AM 
To: 'John Bennett' 
Subject: RE: 20120402AOX and 20120404AAS 

Hi John, I will just use this email to dismiss the originals.  Thanks 
 

 
From: John Bennett [mailto:johnb@kttw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 1:52 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20120402AOX and 20120404AAS 

Hello, 
 
I tried change the tower long and latitude for to right one on the 
originals.  But it would not let me.  So I refile with the right long and 
lat.   
 
If you can tell me how to change the originals I would.  But they will 
not let me change them. 
 
John Bennett 
Chief Engineer for 
KTTW Fox 7 and KTTM Fox 12 
 
Phone 605-338-0017 ext. 120 
Fax 605-338-7173 
 
 
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 12:14 PM 
To: 'johnb@kttw.com' 
Subject: 20120402AOX and 20120404AAS 
 
The two subject applications were filed as new flashcut proposals.  The stations for these two 
applications already has new flashcut applications pending.  Therefore, the subject applications 
should be dismissed and filed as amendments to their respective pending flashcut application. 
 


